PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk Primary School

Friday 18" September

Dear Parents/ Carers,

At Primet Primary School we feel that children should take on responsibilities in lots of different ways. One
of these responsibilities is representing school as Head Girl and Head Boy. These very important positions
are for two children who can be the face of the school and have the confidence to talk to visitors and show
people around our fantastic school. They may be asked to represent school at outside functions and
events. Lots of our Year 6 children would like to be chosen for this position and | would like to thank all the
children who applied for the role.

I am delighted to announce that Head Girl this year will be Jada Barlow and Head Boy will be Patrick Barr.
Both children will do an amazing job and they are really excited about being chosen. Deputy Head Girl will
be Kenya Askew and Deputy Head Boy is Mohammed Usmaan who are more than capable in their
supporting roles.

The Year 6 children have also chosen house captains and they are Usmaan, Kenya, Hasan and Noor. They
will be announcing house point winners every week in our virtual Friday celebration assembly.

The Year 6 children are showing the rest of the pupils a great example on working hard and looking after
each other. This is so important as their excellent attitude and behaviour shows everyone how to be good

citizens to the whole school.

Well done again to all the children mentioned and I'm sure they will all have a great year.

Yours sincerely

W

C Holmes
Headteacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



